
SHORT ONLINE SURVEY FOR ORANGE COUNTY TRANSPORTATION COUNCIL 

The Orange County Transportation Council (OCTC) is updating its Long Range 
Transportation Plan (LRTP) and released an online survey to understand the needs and 
issues facing the County’s residents, businesses, and visitors when they drive, use 
transit, walk, bike, or move freight and goods.  With over 100 unique responses, we just 
wanted to say, we heard you!  Now, we would like to know more.  We are seeking public 
input on concerning highway corridors + possible future transit and bike/ped corridors. 
  
To take a brief survey about specific corridors and provide your input, 
visit http://sgiz.mobi/s3/6d48bb415acb.  The survey link will be active through September 
30, 2019. 
  
For more information and to stay involved throughout the 2045 LRTP update process, 
visit: https://www.orangecountygov.com/1670/LRTP-2045-Update 
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